
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  6th December 2024 
 
 

Attendance Award 
Congratulations to Y5 who recorded an attendance of 95 %  

 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 

13.12.2024 Whole School – Advent 
Collective Worship 

This will be held in church at 
2.45pm 

                 20.12.2024 **2pm** Whole School – Carol Concert – 
in church 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Date Event 

9.12.2024 NR/REC/Y1/Y2 Trip 
11.12.2024 Christmas lunch and Christmas Jumper 

Day 
12.12.2024 Panto Trip 

13.12.2024 Christmas Fayre 3.30pm – 6.30pm 

16.12.2024 Breakfast with Santa – 
Nursery/Reception/Y1/Y2 

17.12.2024 Film Night 
18.12.2024 Christmas Party Day – whole school 

 
 
 
 



Panto Trip – Thursday, 12th December 
Children are welcome to bring a drink and snacks along for the performance, however, 

please do not bring any of the following: - 
Boiled sweets, products containing nuts or popcorn. 

 
Breakfast with Santa 

Parents of our Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 children are invited to join on 16th 
December. Details below. 

 

 
 
 



 
 

Christmas Party Information 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 

Thank You 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to our parents, carers, and friends who attended our 
Christmas performances this week. Our children and staff have dedicated significant 
effort over the past few months to create two remarkable shows. We trust that you 

found them enjoyable, and we appreciate your continued support. 

 

Afterschool Club 

There will be no afterschool club on the following days:- 
 

Monday, 16th December 
Friday, 20th December 

 
Thank you 

 
Christmas Holidays 

 

 
 

The school closes at 3:30 PM on Friday, December 20th. Parents attending the school 
carol concert at the church, scheduled for 2 PM, may take their children home at the end 

of the concert. 
All children will return to school, where parents can collect them from their classroom 

doors.  
School will re-open on Tuesday, January 7th, at 8:50 AM. 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 


